CHANGES TO OUR MOBILE SERVICE

Hi everyone,

As previously advised, Lois will be taking extended leave for surgery and recovery
commencing from 26 October and will cease operating the mobile service.

| had indicated that | would be assisting in the trailer on a part time basis from that date,
however the good news is we have a new groomer joining the team that will take over
running the mobile service on a full time basis, and | will continue in the salon.

Sue will be commencing from 3 November and will be working Mondays, Tuesdays,
Thursdays, Fridays and Saturday mornings 9am to 12pm. If you have an existing booking
on those days you will automatically be transitioned over to Sue. Otherwise, | will be in
touch to discuss rescheduling.

Sue is a skilled dog groomer with 9 years of industry experience. She is passionate about
animals and their well-being and we are pleased to welcome her to the team.

We do hope to see Lois return in 2026 as she loves all her fur buddies dearly, but we will
keep you updated. In the meantime please reach out if you have any concerns. Sue is
looking forward to meeting all our lovely fur friends.

Jo Pearce, Owner



